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Reaching out regarding our concerns on the solar panel project coming to our area
 
We are very concerned for the health of human life as well as what this will do to
 
our habitat, WE do not like the thought of these panels that carry electromagnetic 
 
waves from the panels that cause radaition not to mention the exposure to ttoxic pollutants 
 
that will go into our land and waters.  I feel this is not a good fit to all these small
 
communities that already struggle with poor drainage and titles that cause major flooding
 
in our areas,please take this into consideration
 
 
Thank You Danny Kerns
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